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State Land Use Commission 
Attn:  Mr. Scott Derrickson, Planner       via email:  scott.a.derrickson@hawaii.gov 
P.O. Box 2359  
Honolulu, Hawaii  96804-2359 
 
Dear Mr. Derrickson: 
 

SUBJECT: Second Draft Environmental Assessment (DEA) for the Proposed Miki 
Basin Industrial Park located at Lanai, Island of Lanai; TMK: (2) 4-9-
002:061 (por.) on behalf of Lanai Resorts, LLC dba Pulama Lanai 

 
 Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the subject matter.  In addition 
to our previous comments dated December 21, 2021 enclosed are comments from the Division 
of Forestry and Wildlife on the subject matter.  Should you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact Darlene Nakamura at (808) 587-0417 or email:  darlene.k.nakamura@hawaii.gov.  
Thank you. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
          for Russell Y. Tsuji 

     Land Administrator 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Central Files 
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